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1st April 2025 

 

Dear Year 6 Parents and Carers 

 

YEAR 6 – RUSHMOOR THINK SAFE EVENT 

 

This year we have arranged for our Year 6 pupils to participate in the Rushmoor Think 

Safe Event.  Think Safe is aimed at raising children’s awareness of essential safety 

messages by allowing them to encounter risks in a controlled environment. Some core 

elements of the event are Fire Safety, Railway Safety and Healthy Relationships. This 

event complements our in school learning of PSHCE (Personal, Social, Health, Citizenship 

Education). 

 

The event will take place at Rushmoor Borough Council Offices on Tuesday 29th April 

2025 during the school day. 

 

Transport is being provided by Rushmoor Borough Council and the cost will be £5.00 

per pupil.  Please can you pay this on SCOPAY, alongside giving your consent. 

 

You will find the consent box and details under the Trips and Events Section in SCOPAY, 

titled ‘Rushmoor Think Safe Year 6’.  If we do not receive permission by midday on 

Wednesday 23rd April 2025 your child will not be able to participate in the event. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Kind regards 

 

The Year 6 Team 
 

 

 


